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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y3/4 ‘Tomb Raiders’ Topic Spring Term 2025 
  
As part of our ‘Tomb Raiders’ topic, we have arranged some excellent trips and visitors to school.  This will include 
a visit to Derby Museum for a workshop on Ancient Egyptians, and a Historical Workshop Day at school with 
‘Ancient Egypt for Children’. These experiences will be both interesting and memorable and help to develop your 
child’s historical knowledge and skills. 
 

Ancient Egypt for Children Workshop Day 
Year 3 – Tuesday 11th February 
Year 4 – Wednesday 12th February 

These workshops will be taking place in school on the above dates. 

Derby Museum 
Year 3 – Friday 13th March  
Year 4 – Tuesday 25th March 
 
Children should arrive at school at normal time 8.40 am, in their school uniform.  We will be travelling to and from 
the venue on foot; therefore, please ensure your child is wearing a warm, waterproof coat and sensible walking 
shoes.  Please also consider hat and gloves, depending on the weather. 
 
All children need to bring with them a refillable water bottle (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a 
packed lunch in a small named backpack (the children will be carrying this on their backs for the duration of the 
trip).  If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like school to provide a packed lunch, please 
email the School Office by Friday 14th February 2025; admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with “Derby Museum’’ in 
the subject line.  Should you require a school packed lunch, please bring a small empty backpack to carry it in. 
 
If you are able to help on this trip, please contact admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with ‘Y3/4 Tomb Raiders’ in the 
subject line quoting your child’s name and class.  Your child’s class teacher will contact you should your assistance 
be required.  
 
The cost for these exciting activities is £7.80 per child which can be made via our IRIS ParentMail system.  We 
would be very grateful to receive your voluntary contribution no later than Friday 7th February.  We have set this 
trip up on ParentMail to allow donations; should you wish to pay a bit extra, please follow the simple instructions 
at checkout.   
      
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 3/4 (LKS2) Team 
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